
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

6th April 2023 

Re: School photograph 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am delighted to say that we are holding a whole school photograph on Wednesday 26th April. This 
whole school event will take place on the West playing fields during period 1. 

Following the photograph H Tempest (the photography company) will provide us with a link to 
purchase the photographs, which will then be emailed to parents and carers. 

Please ensure that your child’s uniform is of the highest standard to ensure that we have an 
appropriate lasting memory of our school. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Ben Eyres 
Deputy Headteacher 
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